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Ground Breaking for Neighborhood Park Project in Meadow Hills 
 

City of Nogales officials are pleased to announce that construction has started for a new 

neighborhood park in Meadow Hills. A few months ago, the Mayor and Council approved the 

construction of a green space park, where adults and children alike can play and participate in 

various recreational activities. 

 

The new park will be located on W. Meadow Hills Dr. and will include a lawn play area, 

walkways, a ramada, state of the art solar lighting, and parking. The total budget for construction 

of the park is $107,265.00.  

 

The project will take approximately 2 months to complete and is a collaborative effort by the 

City of Nogales Street, Parks and Recreation, Public Works, and Engineering Departments. 

 

This will be the first park constructed by the City of Nogales, since the Camp Little Park on 

Western Avenue finished in 2008. City Manager Shane Dille stated, “We are all very excited 

about this project. This new park will beautify our community and provide a wonderful area that 

local residents can enjoy for years to come”.  
 

“This new park is a wonderful opportunity for celebration. Parks enrich our lives in countless 

ways. The City of Nogales is committed to providing healthy, recreational activities for our 

residents a sense of community and a higher quality of life.” said Mayor Garcia-Von Borstel. 

 

For more information please contact the Public Information Specialist, Ofelia McCollough at 

520-285-5613 or by e-mail at omccollough@nogalesaz.gov 
 


